Elizabeth McGee

From: Carly Burton <carly-burton@nacdnet.org>
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 3:04 PM

To: Elizabeth McGee

Subject: millage tax rate

[EXTERNAL] Use caution before clicking links and/or opening attachments.

The Fayette Co. Conservation District will not be asking for an increase in the Millage tax this year due to the computer
system not being able to go one decimal over to accommodate thus request.

If you have any more questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thank You

Carly Burton
NCF-Envirothon Program Manager/
National Association of Conservation Districts

141 Leestown Center Way
Suite 210
Lexington, KY 40511

(0)859-254-5806 ext 108 /(cell) 859-227-7243
www.envirothon.org

www.nacdnet.org

carly-burton@nacdnet.org




